
ANNOUNCEMENTS – Monday, January 04, 2016 
 
For the second semester Academic Recovery will change as follows: 

 Tuesday and Thursday mornings at 7:20 in room 132 
 Tuesday and Thursday afternoons from 3:00 – 4:00 in room 222 

If you need extra help or a place to study, please utilize these services. 
 
Reminder to students: Second semester classes will start tomorrow. 
 
Students who met with Mr. Moreaux before the break about possible schedule changes for the 
second semester are reminded to see him sometime today. 
 
Guidance, administrators, and office personnel are asked to log out of AdminPlus by 3:30 p.m. this 
afternoon. 

 
Reminder to students - The only jackets that can be worn inside the school building are the official 
black fleece jacket sold in the front office, the black jacket sold at School Time and Jake’s, or 
letterman jackets.  Team jackets can only be worn on spotlight days.   
 
If you are planning to bring a student from another school to Sadie Hawkins, please pick up a dance 
form from Mrs. Robertson’s office.  These forms will be due by Friday, Jan. 15.   
 

 
Vandebilt Catholic Theatre is proud to announce its performance of Into the Woods.  Performances 
start January 14 and run through January 17. The show starts at 7 o'clock on January 14, 15, and 16. 
There is a special kid-friendly show on January 16 at 2 p.m., and on January 17 at 2 p.m. is another 
regular showing. Tickets are for sale in the front office; the cost is $8 for students and $12 for adults. 
We hope to see you all there. 
 
Attention all Close Up participants:  There will be a meeting in Coach Hal’s room (102) at recess 
Wednesday, January 6, for all students participating in the Close Up trip.  Please make every effort to 
attend. 
 
Over the holiday break, the boys varsity soccer team were the Cenla Cup Tournament Champions.  
In the tournament they beat St. Louis 4-1 on penalty kicks after a 0-0 tie in regulation.  They also 
topped Menard 2-0, Deridder 4-0, and Tioga 3-0.  Earlier during the holidays, the team defeated 
Northshore 4-0 and tied Newman 2-2.  The boys are now 13-1-6 and will play Morgan City away 
tomorrow, Tuesday, evening at 6:45. 
 
Juniors and seniors:  Balfour will be in the cafeteria on Wednesday, January 6, during lunch.  This is 
the last day for seniors to order supplies. 
 
We have three home basketball games today against Covenant Christian: Girls 8th Grade at 5:00, 
Boys 8th Grade at 6:00, and Boys JV at 7:00 p.m.   Come over to the gym and cheer on the Terriers! 
 
There will be no Frisbee practice today. 
 
LUNCH:  Red beans, rice, chicken strips, green beans; beef sliders 
 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY: Adam Bourgeois, Hailey Calhoun, Grace Chesnut, and Andrew Robison 

 
STUDENT OF THE DAY:  Lily Torbert 



Reminder to students and parents:  You can anonymously report bullying and harassing issues by 
sending an e-mail to bethechange@htdiocese.org.  This e-mail is seen only by the Dean of Students. 
 
The Green Team will be selling reusable water bottles all year. Please help the Green Team expand 
their recycling efforts by purchasing a bottle for $10 in guidance.  
 
Please remember to collect and send to the library Community Coffee UPC's and Box Tops for 
Education labels. These are collected all school year. Thank you for your help. 
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